

NOTICE OF CLOSURE TO THE MENS PUBLIC TOILET MEMORIAL GARDENS 24 JUNE 2025

Downton Parish Council have taken the decision to close the men's toilets as from 7pm tonight.

The closure will be until further notice; this is for essential repairs to be carried out.

The Parish Council apologise for any inconvenience this may cause to the male public.

(Please note that the women's toilets and the disabled toilet will be unaffected by this closure.)

Susan Parsons Admin Officer to Downton Parish Council admin@downtonparishcouncil.gov.uk
07483 344035